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ELECTRONIC VERSION OF BULL AND BOAR STUNNING GUIDELINES 

 
At the May or August 2010 meeting of the LWCC, RMAA presented a very useful guideline on correct 
techniques to stun large bulls and boars for slaughter.  We would like to put this on our website.  If 
this is acceptable, I request that you send an electronic version for easier placement.  We can 
acknowledge you as the source unless you prefer to be anonymous. 
 
 
Accepted: May/Augusts 2010 
 
Sandra, please send this to Renier van Dyk and Gerhard Neethling asking for their guidelines. This 
is not yet a Statement. 
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